
Community Council November 2020 

 

Last month’s minutes were reviewed and approved. 

The council discussed the 8 mathematical practices.  Teachers would like to choose which three 

practices will be the focus of the grade level so that they are developmentally appropriate. How do we 

measure the math goal? Math scores and formative assessments should show this growth in math.  The 

goal will be reworded to show how we will measure growth. The new goal will be sent to CC for 

approval. Ex: Grade levels will show a 5% growth in relation to benchmark assessments as the apply 3 of 

the 8 mathematical practices. 

Mike displayed the goals and the adjusted budget.  Is there extra money that we can provide as an 

incentive for meeting SIP goals? (asked by CC member) Can we move the extra $5,000 to facilitate this? 

Possibly, we will discuss this further.  

The reading goal was presented with the budget as well as the action plan-reading tutors and targeted 

interventions. Teachers discussed the benefits of the SEL goal and the strategies the school counselor 

taught in a faculty meeting.  

We discussed the importance and excitement around the blended learning goal.  The money was 

increased to support this goal.  We are seeing so many incredible things from our teachers.  

Thank you, community council, for budgeting the money to support our teachers in this technology goal. 

Teacher morale is high. There are some frustrations, but our teachers feel supported.   

The next meeting will be Jan. 13.  


